
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to come and speak to one of us if you have any further 

questions.  You are always welcome. Thank you for your support. 

Egyptians  

This half term we are going to be learning 

about The Egyptians. This topic will focus 

primarily on history however we will also be 

making cross curricular links with art, 

geography and science. 

Already we have started to look at the daily 

life of the Ancient Egyptians and their 

beliefs. On our Topic Launch day we looked 

at the discovery of King Tutankhamun by 

Howard Carter. 

Over the coming weeks, we will be looking 

into the pyramids, The Nile and other areas 

of Egyptian life, exploring the answers to 

questions generated by the children.  

  

Homework 

Homework is set, checked and marked by 

Miss McDonald. 

Monday: Comprehension 

Wednesday: Handwriting 

Friday: Maths 

 

Children have two days to complete each 

piece of homework. Please ensure quality 

of homework reflects your child’s best 
ability.  

English 

In English this term we are learning about 

stories with historical settings. Over the 

coming weeks we will be focussing on the 

text ‘Egyptian Cinderella.  

 

We will be learning about sentence 

structures, punctuation, text structures, 

spelling and developing our editing skills. 

 

 

Maths 

During this term we will primarily be 

focussing on building the children’s 
knowledge and understanding of number and 

place value.  

If you would like to support at home, all 

children are expected to know and recall all 

of their times tables and the extra practise 

at home goes a long way.  

Please see our aspirational milestones if you 

would like to look at the objectives covered 

in year 4.  

 

 



 

Swimming 

Every Monday, up until Christmas, the children will be swimming. Please ensure that your 

child has their swimming kit in school with them. 

Please ensure that all jewellery is removed and if child would like to wear goggles, please 

could you write a note in their reading diary to give permission. 

 

Welcome back! 

We hope you had a great summer and made lots of new memories. It’s great to see all of 
the children back and eager to learn! 

We have had such a fantastic start to year four. The children have positive attitudes and 

are ready to build on the fantastic progress they made in year three.  

The work and support put in through reading at home and completing homework really 

reflects in the progress that the children make. Therefore it would be great to see your 

child reading at home every night and putting 100% effort into all homework set. 

 

PE 

This half term the children will be learning the skills and rules of tennis as well as 

developing their stamina in our mile run. Please could you ensure that your child has a PE 

kit kept in school so that they are well equipped to carry out their PE sessions safely and 

comfortably. 

Their PE kit should consist of: 

 A red Edna G Olds t-shirt  

 Black Edna G Olds shorts or tracksuit bottoms  

 Trainers or plimsolls 

 Tracksuit top 

All kit can be purchased from the school office for a great price (excluding trainers).  
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